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Rosenberg Corey

From: Chrisanna Wesner <chrisanna39@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 11:40 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: I am against HB 2004-A, for the sake of the poor!

Dear legislators,  
I am urging you to vote against HB 2004-A. I am a rental owner and I feel these potential Laws would be 
detrimental to our society. It would cause me to be extremely picky about who I am willing to rent to, not taking 
any chances on people in a difficult situation. I would not be able to risk it. My rentals are not in a rich part of 
town, and I have often had tenets take advantage and ruin my property, losing thousands of dollars, under 
current law's. I feel that any laws further restricting me as a landlord would be detrimental to Our entire system. 
Sincerely, 
Chrisanna Wesner 
 
Sent from Chrisanna's iPhone 


